
        

                        

   
  

Traffic Alert  
 
01 July 2022 
 
*Five perish on N4 toll road near Machadodorp*  
 
Five people were killed on the N4 toll road between Machadodorp and Belfast when an articulated 
 truck and sedan collided this afternoon. The deceased were all occupants in the sedan and they  
died at the scene.  
 
The driver of the truck was unharmed. 
 
It is not yet clear as to what led to this crash however the probe has already commenced.  
 
More details to follow.  
 
Ends. 
 
Issued by Mpumalanga Department of Community Safety, Security and Liaison 
 
Enquiries: Moeti Mmusi 
Cell: 079 291 0664/084 411 3372 
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